
Barker Central School Latrator 
Barker Central School  1628 Quaker Road Barker  716-795-3201  

 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

If you have a photo taken by your own photographer that you would like to submit for the yearbook, here are 
the guidelines for submission: 
 

 Photo should be a head and shoulder shot.  
 

 No props – such as sporting equipment, instruments, flowers, etc. 
 

 No t-shirt with slogans, writing or advertisements 
 

 Neutral background (no bright colors) 
 
 
Photos may be submitted by:  
 

 CD (clearly labeled with student’s first and last name) at 300dpi and turned into the high school office. 
 email with a .jpg file to KPierce@barkercsd.net.  
 send in a photo; size 2.5 inches wide x 3 inches high appreciated  

 
Please make sure all files are saved by the student’s first initial, last name and senior photo  
i.e. jsmithseniorphoto.jpg 
 
 
All senior photos must be received by Friday, November 18th, 2016 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email kpierce@barkercsd.net or mwing@barkercsd.net.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
The 2016-17 Latrator Staff 


